
Charles R. Drew Elementary Magnet School 

“Excellence by Design” 

A Title 1 School 

 

September 20, 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

In your child’s FIRST DAY PACKET, Charles Drew Elementary School Parent Compact was sent home for 

you to review, sign and return to your child’s teacher.  

The School-Parent Compact outlines how parents, schools, and students agree to share the 

responsibility for improved student academic achievement and the means by which the school and 

parents develop a partnership that helps the students to achieve the state’s high standards.  

We’ve made phone calls and requested parent/teacher conferences in attempt to further explain the 

need to review, sign and return the School-Parent Compact.  

Please review all sections of the attached Charles Drew’s School-Parent Compact and return to your 

child’s teacher.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please contact me at 754-321-

6250 

 

Marlie Sylvestre 

 

 

Title 1 Liaison 

Charles Drew Elementary School 


